
County Council

14 December 2018

Item 6(a) Notice of Motion from Mr Jones on Fire and Rescue 
Service Funding – vote 2

This Council notes the existing, and increasing, gap in the funding provided per 
person from the Government towards West Sussex Fire and Rescue Service 
(WSFRS), in comparison to the per person funding in all of those Fire and Rescue 
Services immediately surrounding it.  

The Council therefore resolves:

To request the Leader and the Cabinet Member for Safer, Stronger Communities 
jointly write to the relevant Government Minister, questioning the inequalities in 
funding for WSFRS and calling for it to be raised so that it is in line with the 
funding that other neighbouring fire authorities receive, per person.


